
Thursday, May 9th
End of Year Celebration!

8:45 a.m.- 10:15 a.m.
Family Members & Guests Are 

Invited to Attend 
More Details to Come

LACC PRESCHOOL

BUTTERFLY GARDEN

Look What We Learned

This semester we have been
exploring hibernation,
dinosaurs, the circus, outer
space, and the movies! We have
been doing activities, listening
to stories, participating in group
discussions, and practicing our
manners with our friends. We
have been having so much fun
learning and growing! 

THEMES: 

ENJOYING THE NICE
WEATHER! No Preschool Wednesday, March

27th & Thursday, March 28th
Closed for Spring Break

No Preschool Wednesday, April 10th
Closed for School Wide Testing 

Reminders

This week we started learning about
Spring time. We are also going to be
starting a butterfly garden project.
We will be designing our garden,
planting  seeds, and taking care of
our garden. We can’t wait to see our
plants as they begin to grow! 
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Save the Date


